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Press release
	The Embassy will be closed on Thursday, 24 September 2015 on the auspicious occasion Eid Al-Adha. However, emergency services will be provided by the Consular section of the Embassy.
	The Embassy will function as usual on Wednesday, 23 September and on Sunday, 27 September 2015.
22 September 2015
image1.png




